
Comments regarding: Continuing professional development (CPD) and CPD Guidelines  

  
I am an Occupational Therapist in the process of having and raising a family. I have an employment 

contract to do occasional work on a casual basis (ie. in 2011 I have performed two weeks work only). 
I am wondering if there is any flexibility in the CPD points system for a situation such as mine. I have 

very minimal work attendance, live in a regional area of NSW and have child care responsibilities 

which limit access to CPD opportunities. It will be challenging to accrue 30 hours per year with limited 
access to a workplace and resources.   

 


